
TELEPHONE:    (02) 6542 9068
EMAIL:              jobrien@ausgrid.com.au

ATTN: 
Rachel Carss
Level 16, 12 Darcy Street,
Parramatta, NSW 2150

Re: SSD-10418 - MOUNT PLEASANT OPTIMISATION PROJECT

With regard to Mount Pleasant Optimisation Project at 1100 Wybong Road, Muswellbrook Ausgrid consents
to the above mentioned development subject to the following conditions:-

Overhead Powerlines
Safework NSW Document – Work Near Overhead Powerlines: Code of Practice, outlines the minimum
safety separation requirements between these mains/poles to structures within the development throughout
the construction process. It is a statutory requirement that these distances be maintained throughout
construction. Special consideration should be given to the positioning and operating of cranes and the
location of any scaffolding.

The “as constructed” minimum clearances to the mains should also be considered. These distances are 
outlined in the Ausgrid Network Standard, NS220 Overhead Design Manual. This document can be sourced 
from Ausgrid’s website, www.ausgrid.com.au  

Underground Cables
Safework Australia – Excavation Code of Practice, and Ausgrid’s Network Standard NS156 outlines the
minimum requirements for working around Ausgrid’s underground cables. 

Should the existing overhead or underground mains require relocating due to the minimum safety
clearances being compromised in either of the above scenarios, this relocation work is generally at the
developers cost. 

It is also the responsibility of the developer to ensure that the existing overhead mains have sufficient
clearance from all types of vehicles that are expected be entering and leaving the site.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information.

Regards, 

John O'Brien
Portfolio Manager - Design Hunter
Ausgrid
Ph: (02) 6542 9068
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